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Minutes 
March 19, 2018 

 
 

Present: Sarah Barzee 
  Mia Dimbo 
  Sal Escobales  
  Sam Galloway 
  Terrell Hill 
  Gladis Kersaint 
  Madeline Negron 
  Kevin Walton 
  Jane Gates 
  Desi Nesmith 
  Elsa Nunez 
 
Absent: Ellen Cohn 
  Sheila Kearney 
  Arlene Arias 
  Steven Hernandez 
  Laura Stefon 
 
Visitor:  Subira Gordon 
 
 
Dr. Sarah Barzee, Chief Talent Officer, State Department of Education, welcomed members to 
the meeting and gave an update on the SBE Goal 3. Dr. Barzee also shared that the annual 
report to the Commissioner will be due in July so members should be thinking about possible 
recommendations to be included in the report.  The May meeting will focus, in part, on the 
development of recommendations for inclusion in the report.  
 
 
Dr. Terrell Hill presented his dissertation “Get in Where You Fit in: The Career Paths for White 
and Black Superintendents”.  A group discussion followed.  
 
 
 
The next meeting of the Minority Teacher Recruitment Policy Oversight Council is scheduled for 
May 16, 2018 
  
 


